

President Jayne Petak

Vice President, Campaign Roberta Abrams Paer

Vice President, Planning & Allocations Bruce Brafman

Vice President, Treasurer Lee Lasher

Vice President, At Large David J. Goodman*

Secretary
Stephanie Goldman-Pittel

Chief Executive Officer Executive Vice President Jason M. Shames

Immediate Past President Zvi S. Marans, MD

Board of Trustees Dana Post Adler Lauri Bader Gale S. Bindelglass Ruth Cole Julie Eisen* Jodi Epstein Karen Farber Fred Fish Merle Fish Leo Gans Gayle Gerstein Sarita Gross **Daniel Herz** Harry Immerman* Joan Krieger Sue Ann Levin Nathan Lindenbaum Dr. Jonathan Mangot Mark Metzger* David Nanus David Opper Susan Penn Ron Rosensweig^{*} Will Rukin Alan Scharfstein* Daniel Shlufman Daniel Silna¹ Leon Sokol Benay Taub Louise Tuchman

*Past Presidents

Donna Weintraub

Larry Weiss Tracy Zur

April 5, 2016

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your involvement in Jewish Federation's fifth annual community-wide March Mega food drive!

You were part of the over 50 schools, synagogues, agencies, and supporters who collected **over six thousand pounds of food** in just one month! The six recipient food pantries and elementary school are thrilled to restock their shelves in order to better service those in need.

You made a difference and helped to fight hunger in northern New Jersey. When many of our neighbors in need have to choose between purchasing food and/or paying their rent or utilities, this food helps families stay in their homes and keeps families intact.

Collection site initiatives included: pasta groggers, mishloach manot bags, and bar/bat mitzvah community service projects. It was truly a community wide effort!

In culmination with the food drive, this past Sunday, 45 eighth and ninth graders learned about hunger in our community and helped sort and pack **one thousand bags** that went directly to the food pantries.

The Jewish Federation thanks you, and the food pantries thank you!

We are so grateful that you are a part of the terrific work we do at Federation. Please don't hesitate to contact us at any time. We always love hearing from you.

With our best wishes,

Sarí
Sari Gross
Chair, Volunteer Services
sslb28@aol.com

Beth
Beth Figman
Director, Volunteer Services
BethF@jfnnj.org|201-820-3947

Orly
Orly Rocklin, LMSW
Coordinator, Volunteer
OrlyR@jfnnj.org|201-820-3962

50 Eisenhower Drive I Paramus I New Jersey 07652 | 201-820-3900 I www.jfnnj.org

^{*}Save the date for Mitzvah Day, Sunday November 6, 2016!